Email to school office
SUBJECT HEADING: Lifesaving education holiday programs open for registrations
To the attention of the School Administration and Communications team.
It would be greatly appreciated if you could distribute the below information to your school community to help us reach as many families as possible about this vital (and fun) water safety program.
If you have any questions about the program please contact us on <<enter your contact details>>.



Life Saving Victoria (LSV) and << insert name of local partner>> will be returning in <<enter month/date>> to deliver vital water safety skills to children in the region through a community lifesaving education program, based on the iconic nippers junior lifesaving program.  
Lifesaving education programs teach vital water safety and lifesaving skills whilst extending swimming competencies.  
Your child will learn basic water safety and lifesaving skills, whilst encouraging teamwork and developing their abilities to become future community lifesavers. They will participate in a variety of fun land and water-based activities depending on the schedule, age group and conditions each day.  
These learnings are particularly important in Regional Victoria.
Bookings are now open. For more information about the program please visit <<enter your website>>.
<<Attached your updated Poster with dates and booking details>
